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Parent teacher meeting  of  the department of  Psychology was organised on 16thFebruary 2020,  

Sunday in Vocational building of Guru Nanak College Bank More, Dhanbad. Principal  Prof. 

P.Shekhar  presided over the ceremony. He said in his address that psychology is a subject which 

is connected with our day to day activities. There are many job opportunities in private and 

government sector but getting employment should not only be the goal of life but also the aim of 

life should be to develop all round and build personality. He gave information about the facilities 

available in the college. He also stressed on increasing interest in college library ,NSS,NCC 

Sports and cultural activities and emphasizing the presence of students in the college.Parents and 

students involved in the program give their suggestion by filling the feedback form.  Dr Ranjana 

Das Professor incharge of girl's wing and HOD of history department also gave information 

about the activities of the college. On this occasion professor Anuradha Kumari professor Kiran 

Singh professor Pratima Kumari along with teachers and non teaching staff of other departments 

where present. 

 

 



 

 


